) TENFORWARD

Social Media Policy

Due to the nature of our centre being a technology lounge, there is the expectation that the children attending and
their parents will already have a reasonable exposure to social media. As TenForward is a learning environment to
inspire online citizenship and entrepreneurship through content creation, the children will have every opportunity to
be involved in videos and photos that will be uploaded to the TenForward social media accounts (and the children’s
accounts).

They may be identified by their first names, their gamer tags, their school uniform or other generally identifying
information. Photos, video, content created at TenForward may be used on any of our social platforms and
promotional materials.

Attending TenForward is automatic agreement to potentially have your child included in content creation. Parents will
need to opt out by specifically advising staff that their child may NOT feature in social media content created by the
children and posted online.

(are is taken to ensure that content featuring children is appropriate for a general audience. We anticipate that much
of our audience are other children, and we want to show them content that is representative of activities they would
do if they came to TenForward.

Names and other personally identifying information are generally avoided in social media, although first names are
sometimes used. School uniforms are often worn by students, which will identify their school.

We do not recommend children use their names as game usernames, and we do not allow sharing of personal
information across gaming platforms, social networks etc.

Children are allowed and encouraged to share photos and content they make at TenForward to their own social
networks, and to follow the TenForward accounts:

Twitter: @TenForward_

Instagram: tenforward_

Facebook: TenForward Technology Lounge for Kids



